
 

 

5 September 2023 
Ridgecrest plc 

(“Ridgecrest” or “the Company”) 
 

Death of a director 
  

It is with profound shock and sadness that Ridgecrest announces that its chairman, Robert Thesiger, 
has, very unexpectedly and suddenly, died.  Phil Holt and James Normand, the remaining directors of 
Ridgecrest, extend their most heartfelt condolences and sympathy to Robert's sons and other family.  
 
The Company will make further announcements as appropriate in due course.  
 

Enquiries: 
  
Ridgecrest plc www.ridgecrestplc.com 

James Normand, Non-Executive Director 
Philip Holt, Non-Executive Director 

(via Allenby Capital Limited) 

    

Allenby Capital Limited (Financial Adviser) www.allenbycapital.com 

Nick Naylor / George Payne 020 3328 5656 
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